
ATTACHMENT A 

Direct Relief Donation Backup Letter



April 7, 2021 

Thomas Tighe, CEO 
Direct Relief 

Fire Department 
"Serving the community since 1926" 

HEADQUARTERS 

44 IO Cathedral Oaks Road 
Santa Barbara, CA 93 I 10- I 042 

(805) 681-5500 FAX: (805) 681 - 5563 

6100 Wallace Becknell Road 
Santa Barbara, CA 9311 7 

Dear Mr. Tighe: 

Mark A. Hartwig 
Fire Chief 

County Fire Warden 

Rob Heckman 
Deputy Fire Chief 

Administration 

Woody Enos 
Deputy Fire Chief 

Operations 

Please accept my sincere appreciation to Direct Relief for the donation of $52,350 
towards the Santa Barbara County Fire Department Firehawk Copter 964. 

This donation will be used towards the installation of the fixed belly tank which 
represents the final step in converting the Blackhawk helicopter into a mission-ready 
Firehawk helicopter. 

We would like to express special thanks to Heather Bennett and Paul Grankowski for 
their generous support with planning the virtual donor event in December 2020, and the 
continued support we receive from your staff to fundraise for Copter 964. 

In great appreciatio , 

2 Hm ig 
Fire Chief/ Fire 

cc: Heather Bennett, Vice President, Partnerships and Philanthropy 
Paul Grankowski, Special Events Manager 

Serving the cities of Buellton, Goleta, and Solvang, and the Communities o.fCasmalia, Cuyama, Gaviota, Hope Ranch, 
Los Alamos, Los Olivos, Mission Canyon, Mission Hills. Orcutt, Santa Maria, Sisquoc, and Vandenberg Village 




